
 

 

Live Virtual Session Q&A Information 

Faculty have pre-recorded their sessions to avoid any technical difficulties.  They will be present 
virtually during their presentation and will interact with learners immediately following via the 
“Questions” feature on the learning platform. Due to unforeseen circumstances in this 
unprecedented time, if a faculty member cannot be virtually present, all questions will be 
collected for one week, via e-mail to info@npsymposium.com, post-presentation and provided 
to the faculty for response.  In this case, all questions and answers will be posted for all to view 
with the available presentation.  
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